
 

KEY STAGE 2 CAROL CONCERT 2019 

Key Stage 2 Carol Concerts will take place on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th December 

2019 in the School Hall, commencing at 7 pm. 

Seats will be limited to 120 per night (each family will be guaranteed two tickets - please 

indicate how many you would like and which night you prefer, on the tear-off slip 

below).  

Key Stage 1 children will be watching the concert during the school day so we kindly ask 

that you do not bring them or younger siblings to the evening performances. 

Tickets will cost £2 each to cover expenses. 

Children will need to be back at school for 6 .45 pm on the evenings of the concerts, 

wearing school uniform.  The concert lasts approximately 45 minutes. If you are not 

attending one of the performances, please ensure you are at school at 7.45pm to collect 

your child. 

Please return the form below to the school office and remember to include money.  

Thank you, 

Key Stage Two staff.  

*ADDITIONAL TICKETS ONLY 

Any additional tickets will be allocated on Friday 6th December (school will send a 

message to KS2 parents on Thursday 5th December stating how many tickets are left 

for each day – they will be sold on a first come first served basis; please enclose money 

and required dates in an envelope with your child’s name on it and bring it to school on 

6th December).   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of child________________________________________      Class______________ 

I request _____ ticket[s] for Tuesday 10th December / Thursday 12th December 

I enclose £_______________ for the tickets 

Signed: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Please print name: __________________________________________________________ 

Please return slip and payment to the school office. 


